
The property owner hosted three different neighborhood meetings while going through the 
annexation and entitlement process with the Town of Monument. EPC Planning has requested a 
fourth neighborhood meeting occur. This meeting is scheduled to occur on June 4, 2024. A 
summary of the past meetings as well as the most recent meeting will be uploaded after June 4, 
2024.  


